## Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

January 15, 2016

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, WI

RE: Committee Appearance Request to Appoint Humane Officers

Dear Mayor and Aldermen:

I respectfully request to appear before the Public Safety and Licensing committee to discuss permission to nominate each of CSO's to be appointed as Humane Officers pursuant to Racine Ordinance Section 2-412. The CSO's are Kelly Madisen, Kyle Poelmann, and Leandra Batien.

Thank you for your consideration.

Rechelf Houston

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

MKS/mmw

cc: D/C M. Schulz

